
Sea Turtle Release 
St. Johns County partnered with the South Carolina Aquarium to release six rehabilitated 
juvenile turtles back into the Atlantic Ocean on March 9. For more information on sea turtles, 
please visit the St. Johns County Environmental Division’s Sea Turtle Guide at 
www.sjcfl.us/HCP/TurtleGuide.aspx. 
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